
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/059 /2023-24                              Date: 08
th

 September 2023

 

Dear Member,

 

The Council has been asked by Ministry of Commerce & Industries to submit its Pre-Budget

proposal for the year 2024-2025. The letter received in this regard can be accessed by clicking

on the following link.

 

Click here

 

We request you to kindly submit suitable proposals (only relating to the export) in the

prescribed format on or before 12
th

 September 2023 at ashwini@iopepc.org, so that the council

can send a complied list of budget proposals well in time.

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy C.E.O

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021
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